
ATTENTION 
 

NOTICE  
 

VACANCY ON THE 
LITTLESTOWN BOROUGH COUNCIL  

AND BOROUGH AUTHORITY 
 
 

There is a vacancy for Littlestown Borough Council. Anyone interested in serving 
the Council vacancy with a term ending December 31, 2025, must submit a letter of 
interest along with a resume to the Borough Secretary, Sandy Conrad via email 
(secretary@littlestownboro.org) or via mail (41 South Columbus Avenue, 
Littlestown, PA 17340). 
 
In order to qualify for appointment to the Borough Council all applicants must be a 
resident of the Borough of Littlestown for at least one (1) year and reside in ward 1 
(South side of East and West King Street). In order to continue to serve on the 
Council you must run in the 2025 election. 
 
Letters of interest and resumes must be submitted by 3pm on August 8, 2024, to be 
considered for the vacancy. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Borough Secretary, Sandy 
Conrad at (717) 359-5101 ext. 31.  
 
**To serve on Council you must fill out an affidavit of residency form 
and have it notarized. This form can be found on the Borough’s website at 
http://www.littlestownborough.org/departments/services or contact the 
secretary. Forms need to be submitted with your letter of interest and 
resume. 

http://www.littlestownborough.org/departments/services

